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We spoke with the CCCCO this morning and was advised of the following: 
 

1.​ The new Standardized Attendance Accounting repeals all the scheduling 
limitations associated with census courses. A college can use the 
Standardized Attendance Accounting method with ANY credit course 
regardless of how it is scheduled. ​
Example in question: Police Academy with one week where additional course 
hours are completed on a Saturday. This class CAN be classified as a Census 
Course and use the new Standardized Attendance Accounting method. 

2.​ Colleges CAN continue to utilize the Positive Attendance method for a section 
of ANY credit course should they choose to do so. While the CCCCO is 
encouraging the review of all credit courses to ensure the units are properly 
aligned, there is no requirement to update the units for courses where the 
Positive Attendance method will be employed. Daily hour-for-hour 
attendance records are required for all these courses. 

We hope this clarifies the remaining question(s) from the webinar. 
 


